
 
 
 

   
 

Thursday March 28th, 2013 
12:00 noon - 2:00 pm 

Maple Hall Community Center 
One Alvarado Square, San Pablo, CA 

---RSVP Requested--- 
 

You are invited to participate in a learning exchange about the planning 
process and ongoing implementation of multi-sector immigrant welcoming 

efforts in Redwood City and Oakley 

This discussion is an opportunity to learn about: 
 

• Multi-sector efforts with local officials as substantial partners that  
respond to demographic changes and help build stronger communities. 

 
• WCLN learning exchanges on promising practices identified in the national 

Welcoming Cities Project. 
 
This meeting is organized by the Institute for Local Government, the 501(c)3 nonprofit research and 
education affiliate of the League of California Cities and the California State Association of Counties (CSAC). 
The Institute’s public engagement program supports effective and inclusive public engagement in California 
cities and counties and partnered with Welcoming America to support the launch of the first two welcoming 
initiatives in California 
 
Welcoming America is a national organization with affiliates in fifteen states that works to promote mutual 
respect and cooperation between foreign-born and U.S.-born Americans. Welcoming Tennessee, the first 
Welcoming campaign – and model for all subsequent campaigns – won the Migration Policy Institute’s E 
Pluribus Unum award for exceptional immigrant integration initiatives in 2009.  
 

 
 

Please RSVP via email or call 916.658.8208 by March 20th 2013 

Welcoming California Learning Network (WCLN) 
Sharing Lessons from Multi-Sector Immigrant Welcoming Efforts 

 

We appreciate the City of San Pablo hosting the meeting at Maple Hall. 

mailto:mhassan@ca-ilg.org?subject=WCLN%20March%2028th%20RSVP
http://www.ca-ilg.org/
http://www.welcomingameria.org/
mailto:mhassan@ca-ilg.org?subject=WCLN%20March%2028th%20RSVP

